Bill Lyon

To: biuemoonhauling@hotmail.com

Cc: cheryl luther@jedunn.com; Brian Roth
Subject: L ee's Summit'High School's 6" Public Watermain Extension

“Certificate of Substantial Completion”

“Certificate of Substantial Completion “ has been issued for Lee’s Summit High School’s 6” Public Water main
Extension. A copy of the Certificate of Substantial Completion” and an “UP — Dated” punch list will be issued to you.
The following information states the “Up — Dated punch list that needs to be completed before “Final Acceptance” is
issued. The As — builts need to be submitted on two CDs in TFF Image. The “Field Changes” that were made on the
construction of the new water main need to be reflected on the as — builts. Those changes were 1) placement of ductile
iron on the two 90Degree bends on the north end where the main connected to the existing public water main. 2) The
vertical separation was greater than two feet above the existing public sanitary sewer main so the concrete
encasement was not required. 3) Concrete straddle block was placed at the south end of water main. If you have further
questions, please call or e-mail.

Thank You

Bill Lyon

Public Works and Engineering Inspector
City of Lee's Summit

e-mail Bill.Lyon@cityofis.net

Office - {816) 969 - 1829

Cell - (816} 809 - 6132

Fax - {816) 969 - 1810




